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02 February, 2023 

 

KHS OGA NEWSLETTER NO.4 – 2022/2023 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

We hope you are all keeping well. 

 

As many of you who joined in the recent events would know, the Committee has 

been quite busy working towards continued fellowship and enjoyment for our 

Association.  We are pleased to share news of these events with you:   

 

Senior Members’ High Tea 

This unique event planned for the special benefit of our senior-most members was 

a resounding success, by all accounts. Held at Hotel Galadari on 12nd November, 

2022, many Senior Members took the opportunity to enjoy an evening dedicated 

to members who shared collective memories of experiences not had by 

generations of much later years.  There was song and dance, competitions and 

limericks, and the Committee felt fortunate to have had the company of such 

gracious grandes-dames.  Here are some images: 
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Christmas Party 

The Annual Christmas Party was held at Hilton Colombo Residences on 3rd 

December, 2022. Perhaps being hot on the heels of the Senior Members’ evening, 

we had ticket sales for this event far exceeding initial estimations. 

We were very happy to see that all who joined in the event had an enjoyable 

evening, and were able to carry away useful entrance gifts.   

 

Here are some of the many memorable moments from that event: 

 

  
  

 

 

  
 

  
 

Please visit out website at www.khsogacmb.lk for more images of the above 2 
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events. 

 

Annual General Meeting 2022/2023 

We are making arrangements to hold the Annual General Meeting of the Kandy 

High School Old Girls’ Association (Colombo Branch) for the period 2022/2023, 

details of which are as follows:  

 

Annual General Meeting 2022/2023 

Date / Time: 18th March, 2023 (Saturday) from 10.00 a.m. 

Venue: Union Ballroom 3 & 4 of, Hilton Colombo Residences (JAIC),  

              No. 200, Union Place, Colombo 2  

Tickets: Rs.5,000/- (subsidized rate) including Lunch 

 

For tickets, please contact Sylvia (0722433412) / Arienie (0779469824) / 

Hemanthi (0777715551).   Attendance confirmation deadline is 10th March 2023. 

 

Formal Notice of meeting, together with Audited Accounts, Minutes of the 

2021/22 AGM, Resolutions (if any) to be adopted at the meeting, will be sent to 

all Members two (2) weeks prior. We look forward to your attendance. 

 

For Senior Member sponsorships for the AGM, please contact Sylvia (0722433412).  

Sponsorship will be in line with the Association’s criteria, on a first come first 

served basis. All requests will be held confidential. 

 

NOTE:  When organizing events for our Members, it has been unfortunate that 

some Members who confirm the purchase of tickets either cancel too late, or do 

not attend at all with no communication whatsoever.  As you all might appreciate, 

the Committee works with a very conservative budget for each event, keeping 

expenses as low as possible with least cost to our Members.  However, we have 

necessarily to confirm participant numbers with our venues, which we do on the 

basis of confirmations received from our Members.  No-show at the last minute 

costs the Association unnecessary expense as payment for the full confirmed 

numbers has to be made.   

Therefore, we urge you to comply with the stated deadlines for confirmation. 

 

We wish you all the best of health, and look forward to seeing you at the AGM. 

Please keep visiting our website from time to time, as we update the content as 

and when we have any news to share with you.  

 

Stay well and stay safe! 

 

Best regards, 

 

                           
 

Mayanthi Kulatunga Jayakody              Sylvia Wijekoon  

Hony. Secretary                                         Hony. President 

  

 

 


